Lisa Walton

Subject: RE: P/20/009/FUL Mainland Marketing

Apologies Hannah, | just hadn’t generated the letter to confirm this. | will update my file. Just to confirm that |
would agree to an Extension of Time until the 17®" August 2020.

Thanks
Lisa

From: Hannah Barclay <

Sent: 17 July 2020 09:29

To: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk>
Cc: Paul Osborne <paul@sailscilly.com>
Subject: RE: P/20/009/FUL Mainland Marketing

Hello Lisa and Paul, sorry | thought we had confirmed 17" August as the new date, see email thread below.

Many thanks, Hannah

From: Hannah Barclay

Sent: 29 June 2020 14:30

To: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: P/20/009/FUL Mainland Marketing

Hi Lisa, I've not heard back from the Directors — think they are busy with farming and 4" of July opening so I'll make
an executive decision based on your guidance — yes please for the 17" August!

Thanks

From: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 June 2020 11:31

To: Hannah Barclay <

Cc: Paul Osborne <paul@sailscilly.com>; Andrew King <Andrew.King@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: P/20/009/FUL Mainland Marketing

Hi Hannah

Thanks for updating me. This application is down to be a delegated decision so once we have the bat survey report |
can write up my assessment and get it issued, there are no fundamental issues to address, as far as | am aware,
outside the bat survey report. So once that’s submitted | can write it up and hopefully get the decision out to you.

As we can’t issue a decision with that information outstanding, | will need to agree an Extension of time to ensure
that we can make a timely decision. In order to capture the additional time required to get the report in and allow
some consideration of these details | would like to agree an Extension of Time up to 17™ August. If you’re happy
with that date, | will get the request out for formal agreement.

Thanks
Lisa



